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MEMO
February 13, 2019
Members of the Town Board:

| am pleased to inform you that | have received five donations to the Harrison
Food Pantry in the amounts of:

$2,000 from an anonymous donor

$911.60 from Marie Briganti

$600 from the Harrison Men’s Soccer League

= $250 from Unico National Chapter of Harrison, Inc.

And $100 in honor of the arrival of Mr. Brady Jack Belmont!

In addition, The Harrison Food Pantry has also been awarded an Operations
Support grant by Feeding Westchester in the amount of $175, to be used toward
the purchase of disposable goods.

| am requesting authorization to accept these generous gifts.

\v/

Nina Marraccini
Director of Community Services

Thank you,



